GSB NEWS 9.2.2023



Dear members of the GSB,

in the course of the next General Assembly, the elections of the Board, the Quality Committee Aluminium and the Quality Committee Steel are coming up.

All members are entitled to nominate themselves or other persons from the membership for election to one of the three committees. To do so, you can use the attached form and send it to Ms Simone Liem Simone.Liem@gsb-international.de.

We are looking forward to your proposals.

Your GSB Team

The elections of the Board

What kind of qualifications you should contribute:

- → Experience in the coatings industry
- → Industry knowledge
- → Interest in strategic and economic topics
- → Willingness to take an active role in discussions
- → Strong communication skills and openness

What the Board offers:

- → Room for participation in the economic and strategic orientation of the GSB International
- → International team from the entire coating process chain
- → Knowledge exchange
- → Working and discussing at eye level

The elections of the Quality Committees Aluminium and Steel

What kind of qualifications you should contribute:

- → Experience in the field of powder or paint technology
- → Industry knowledge
- → Interest in technical content
- → Willingness to take an active role in discussions and working groups
- → Strong communication skills and openness

What the quality committees offer:

- → Interdisciplinary exchange on all aspects of aluminium and steel coatings
- → Widespread network
- → Room to shape the technical content of the Quality Regulations
- → Participation in round robin tests
- → Knowledge exchange
- → Working and discussing at eye level

Editorial Office

Philipp Mader is looking forward to your questions and suggestions concerning the GSB NEWS:

philipp.mader@gsb-international.de



in ©

Homepage | Contact | Imprint / Privacy policy

© 2022 GSB International e.V. · Fritz-Vomfelde-Straße 30 · D-40547 Düsseldorf · Tel. +49 (0) 211 - 47 96 - 450 / - 451 · info@gsb-international.de · Contact Form · Imprint / Privacy policy · Committees · Links to testing institutes and cooperation partners

This newsletter is intended for GSB member companies only and may not be forwarded to third parties.

All rights reserved. Technical data and recommendations are based on the state of knowledge at the time of publication and are subject to change; no liability is assumed or accepted for them. Status: Februar 2023

If you are not interested in future newsletters, you can unsubscribe here.